
Directions for Enrolling & Reenrolling YOUTH in 4-H 

 

Open the Enrollment/Reenrollment Form found here:  

http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/resources/youth-enrollment-form  

 The same form is used for all members this year, both returning and new members.   

 Up to 3 youth can be enrolled on one form. More than 3 youth? Just use the form multiple times. 

 You can print the form and handwrite all the information or type directly into the fillable pdf. 

 Fill out the form completely, noting all the places signatures and initials are required (Photo 

Release & Signature Section of Form). Youth Signatures are required to complete the form.  

Send completed form to the CCE Livingston Office at the address below or email to Jenn Schwab at 

jls669@cornell.edu 

 CCE Livingston 

 3 Murray Hill Drive 

 Mt. Morris, NY 14510 

 

Send payment to CCE Livingston in one of the following ways: 

1- Send cash or check payable to CCE Livingston (note 4-H Enrollment in the memo) to the 

address above 

OR 

2- Use our PayPal link found here: http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/donate  

Set the amount needed and add “4-H Enrollment” and your family name to the Notes Section 

when submitting 

Fees are $15 per youth, $40 for a family of 3 or more. 

Volunteers will use the VOLUNTEER Application and Reenrollment form, found on this page: 

http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/4-h-youth/volunteer-with-4-h  

Deadline to Enroll/Reenroll is April 30, 2022 

Note to New Families: It is highly recommended that you contact the 4-H Youth Development Team 

prior to enrolling. You can contact one of the following members for information on how to get the most 

out of the program: 

 Mark Wittmeyer: mjw16@cornell.edu - For questions regarding animals. 

 Renee Hopkins: rh445@cornell.edu - For questions about joining or starting a club and non-animal 

programs.  

 

 

 

http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/resources/youth-enrollment-form
mailto:jls669@cornell.edu
http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/donate
http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/4-h-youth/volunteer-with-4-h
mailto:mjw16@cornell.edu
mailto:rh445@cornell.edu


COMMONLY ASKED ENROLLMENT QUESTIONS: 

Residence: What is a Farm vs. Rural in the Residence Section? A Farm indicates that your family 

generates income from farming (at least $10,000 per year). Most hobby farms would be considered 

Rural, not Farm. 

Youth Section:  

Project Areas: These are the areas your child expects to learn about/participate in during the 

coming 4-H year. You can find a list of project areas here: 

http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/resources/project-pin-areas-1  

Club Name: You can belong to more than one club and/or be both in a club and do things 

independently in 4-H. Just try to connect the Project Area with the Club you are doing that with.  

For instance, you might be doing Arts & Crafts with the Lucky Clovers Club and Poultry 

Independently. 

Why do we ask for Race and Ethnicity information? 4-H receives federal funding and is asked 

each year to collect and submit demographics reflective of the population we serve.   

Photo Release: We used photos primarily in our Livingston Livewire newsletter and other publications, 

Facebook posts, website and in marketing publications.  

COVID Assumption of Risk: If you are planning to attend any in-person activities, we need to have this 

form signed.  

Acknowledgment of Risk: Be sure to include all youth names in the appropriate activity boxes based on 

what you expect to be doing in the coming year.  

Signatures: We need all youth to sign the form (even 5-year-olds) printing is fine as well as electronic 

signatures. The form isn’t complete without these signatures.  
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